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2nd Congress of the League of Young Communists USA
Dear Comrades,

The Central Committee of the Communist Party of the Soviet Union sends our warmest
greetings to your Congress and wishes every success in its work.

We highly appreciate your adherence to the principles of Marxism-Leninism, your active struggle
for the interests of the working class, for Socialist perspective of the USA. We are certain that
decisions of your Congress will give a correct assessment of the current political situation and
help to intensify the fight for democracy and socialism in the United States.

Let us assure you, dear Comrades, of our constant solidarity and support.
Long live the League of Young Communists USA!
Long live Marxism-Leninism!

Long live the Anti-Imperialist struggle!

Sergey Skvortsov,
First secretary, CPSU



